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It is always enjoyable to see fellow missionaries on the road or in mission’s

conferences. In the past couple of months, we have been able to see some

missionaries a couple of times along with random run-ins at gas stations with

people we met at different churches. Being a

missionary, as well as a christian makes the

world seem small with the many connections

that we make. It is one of the many joys we find while traveling.

In March, we traveled a good bit away from the east coast. We started in

North Carolina, went through Missouri and ended our trail of meetings in the

southern part of Texas. Those meetings were such a blessing, and we even

got two new supporting churches from that trip. We enjoyed our time with

the church in Missouri. During their conference, they took us all out to

Elephant Rocks State Park. It was such a beautiful day and a sweet time of

fellowship. Then the church in Midland, Texas had gift baskets for our

family when we got to the hotel. It was so thoughtful of them, and we are so

grateful to have met such wonderful people.

In our meeting in Arkansas, we met several pastors during a preacher

fellowship, as well as got to see and meet some BIMI Missionaries. We also

went out soul winning with the church and 5 people accepted Jesus Christ as

their Savior. It was amazing to witness that!

While meeting people is wonderful, our goal is still to

gain support. We are right below 80%, with the hope of

being in Uganda by the end of the summer. We know God

can do it, and we are so grateful for all of your prayers.

PRAYER REQUESTS:

❖ Our van is in the shop right now. We’re hoping to get the A/C fixed.
❖ We have meetings in Alabama; we’re hoping to get new supporting churches this month.


